
'Tell the TRUTH to each other.' 

(Zechariah 8:16) 

STAFFING NEWS 

As the second half of the summer term is so busy the Governors have 

appointed Mrs Gray as acting deputy head to support Mrs Hobson. 

 

WHITLEY SUMMER FAIR 

Wednesday 20th June 3.10 -4.30pm 

The Whitley Friends are raising money for school: 

Tombolas, Pony rides, Sand art, Raffle, Face painting, Cake stall,  Bags of fun, Slime 

workshop, Antonio’s ice cream – Any RAFFLE/TOMBOLA donations gratefully 

received!   

Please note the SUMMER RAFFLE will be drawn at the fair – tickets out today.  

WE ARE ALSO HAVING A NON-UNIFORM DAY on 20th JUNE SO EVERYONE 

CAN COME IN THEIR SUMMER CLOTHES!! 

CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS 

The children will be having their class photographs taken on Tuesday 12th June. 

SCOOTER and BIKE SAFETY 

Please can the children dismount as soon as they come through the school gates and 

go straight to the bike shed to drop off their scooters and bikes. 

 It is very dangerous for them to ride around the school site and  

some children have been nearly knocked over. 

BELIEVE 

Mrs Gee is coming in to school on Wednesdays to take the school choir – we are very 

grateful that she is volunteering to do this. 

FRIDAY CELEBRATIONS 

Parents and friends are welcome to join us for: 

Friday 8th June – WOW Celebrations 

Friday 15th June – WOW Celebrations 

Friday 22nd June – WOW Celebrations 

 

THE WHITLEY NEWSLETTER 

7.6.18 
 

 


